VILLAGE ESTATES WEST SPECIAL DEPENDENT DISTRICT MINUTES OF December 13, 2017 REGULAR MEETING
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The regular monthly meeting of the Village Estates West Special Dependent District was convened by President Tammy Norton at 7:34 PM at the McDonald's restaurant, 5359 Ehrlich Rd., Tampa, Florida. In attendance were the following trustees: Tammy Norton (President), Daniel Nevels (Vice-President), Gwen Jonas (Secretary), Marisol Gonzalez (Treasurer) Roy Merritt and David Zepco. This comprised a quorum. Trustee’s absent-April Wilkosz. No members of the public were present. 
 
President Tammy Norton asked the Secretary to read the minutes of the previous meeting. Secretary Gwen Jonas read the minutes of the meeting. President Tammy Norton inquired if there were any changes to be made. Since no changes were requested, Trustee Daniel Nevels made a motion to accept the minutes and Trustee David Zepco seconded the motion. The motion was approved by a vote of 6-0. 

President Tammy Norton asked the Treasurer for the Treasurer’s Report. The Treasurer, Marisol Gonzalez, went over the Financial Report she mention it was a slight difference in the number since we have (2) pending checks still outstanding from Pat George $151 and $12. The board agreed to transfer most of the funds to a Money Market but leave a balance in the checking account to cover our monthly bills-(6 months)

Old Business:
The board moved to approved Bravo Fence to move forward with estimate $1148.00 to post outside fence line by bank. Still pending waiting on underground cable and easement concerns for 2nd estimate from Bravo Fence. . 

Being no further business, President Tammy Norton moved to adjourn the meeting and Trustee Daniel Nevels seconded. The motion was approved by a vote of 6-0. The meeting was adjourned at 8:16 PM. 
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